
 

20 June 2014 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Re: Co-commissioning of Primary Care Services - Trafford CCG Primary 
Care Commissioning Expression of Interest  
 
Please find attached Trafford CCG’s Primary Care Commissioning Expression 
of Interest. 
 
This has been developed in response to the letter communicated by Simon 
Stevens. If you wish to discuss further, please contact me at 
gina.lawrence@nhs.net or 0161 873 9692. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Gina Lawrence  
Chief Operating Officer 
Trafford Clinical Commissioning Group 
 
cc:  Rob Bellingham  Director of Primary Care, NHS England 

Nigel Guest      Chief Clinical Officer, Trafford CCG 
Julie Crossley Associate Director of Commissioning, Trafford CCG 
Jason Swift  Head of Primary Care Interface, Trafford CCG 
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